
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 28th May 2024.   

It agreed the approved the Annual Report and Financial Statements 2023, authorised signature 
of the Letter of Representation, and approved the AGM agenda and notice. It appointed Richard 
Hammond as Company Secretary and approved the annual compliance statement to the HSE 
and the board self-evaluation process for 2024. 

 


